
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/29/2014 9:27:57 AM 
Subject: Minority Affairs

Katherine,

George Dennis with the Commission on Minority Affairs has asked for a meeting with both of us. I am going to try 
and take care of this with a phone call, but if he persists, what is a good time in the next week or two?

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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